TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
                                      REGULAR MEETING- MAY 4, 2021

The May 4, 2021 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Paul Welch, Camille Corneby, Alan Bill and Kerry Root with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski Presiding.  Also present was Bob Strong.
The  report of the April 6, 2021was presented. Terry Root made the motion to approve the minutes as written, Camille seconded carried.
Chairman Chrzanowski will be meeting with Supervisor Zorn and the Lopke group
on the Airs Road project.

Chairman Chrzanowski made a conference call with Delaware River Solar concerning the Cassidy Junk yard Solar Project about the road that enters on State Route 17C and the length of the road.  Motion to move to the County 239 Review was made by Paul Welch and seconded by Kerry Root.
Roll Call Vote:
Kerry Root -Aye                                     Camille Corneby -Aye
Alan Bill-Aye                                           Paul Welch- Aye

Anne of Delaware River Solar will send the results of the canvasing of the neighbors of the Glenmary Dr project.
Kerry root suggested that a boat launch at Bridge St would be a good project for the Federal stimulus money that  the Town is receiving.

Motion to adjourn at 8:00p.m.was made By Paul Welch and seconded by Camille Corneby, carried.
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